
                             CHILMARK HARBOR ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

                                     MINUTES FOR AUGUST 5, 2022 MEETING 

                                  
The Harbor Advisory Committee met on August 5, 2022 at 8:00 am on the West Dock 
First item was to approve the minutes from the July 1, 2022  meeting. Minutes were 
approved. Second item was to make a recommendation to the select board about the 
$44,000 needed from the town for its share of the Seaport Economic Grant for phase 2 of 
the commercial dock rebuild/ replacement. All members agreed.Third was to talk about 
an email written by Fred Khedouri in regards to problems with the west dock parking. 
Harbormaster Rossi spoke about his traffic officers being more present at the galley and 
checking parking permits. After much discussion about possible solutions such as 
putting year on permits, making permits like the beach stickers that stick on a window. 
No solutions was recommended at this time. The committee feels that something needs 
to be done and should be discussed again until a recommendation can be made. At the 
July 1, 2022 meeting someone asked Harbormaster Rossi if the refrigerated truck 
belonging to one of the oyster farmers pays to plug into town electricity, Ryan said he 
would look into it. After looking into it he felt the truck does not use enough electricity to 
worry about it. Meeting adjourned at 9:00 am. Those who attended  were Harbormaster 
Rossi, HAC members Steve Broderick, Andy Goldman, Wayne Iacono, Susan Murphy, 
Fred Khedouri, Deb Hancock, Wes Brighton, and Jeff Maida. Absent was select board 
liaison James Malkin.     
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